






11th January 2018
Dear Parent/Carer
Year 10 Parents’ Evening – Thursday 25th January 2018

We would like to invite you to the Parents’ Evening on Thursday 25th January 2018. The evening will run from 4:00pm – 6:30pm.  It will be an opportunity to meet your daughter’s subject teachers and discuss her progress so far.  It is important that you attend this event to help support your daughter throughout the first year of her examination studies.
Please ask your daughter to make appointments on your behalf with her subject teachers.
[bookmark: _GoBack]As parking spaces will be limited on the evening, it would be appreciated if you could ensure that you do not park across driveways along roads adjacent to the school.  We do hope that you will be able to attend this event.

Yours faithfully


Ms L Pickford
Achievement Co-ordinator years 10 and 11
